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                                     Langley First School

14th December, 2018
Parents of pupils in Year 3 (Classes 7 and 8).

Dear Parents,

Year 3 children will be going swimming at the Whitley Bay Pool on the following dates:

	January  9th, 16th, 23rd , 30th  

	February 6th, 13th, 27th       

	March  6th, 13th,  20th, 27th 
April 3rd 




There will be a qualified instructor in attendance and a member of our staff will accompany the children.  As in previous years the children will have the use of the Learner Pool and the Large Pool.

We have arranged a private contract with Priory Coaches.  Under the 1988 Education Act we are unable to charge for School Curriculum activities.  However, in order to meet transport and insurance costs, we should like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £15.00.  The money should be sent in an envelope clearly marked with your child's name and the amount enclosed.  

Although this is a voluntary contribution future swimming visits may be jeopardised if transport costs are not met.

It must be noted that if a child misses a lesson we cannot make a refund as we have to pay for the transport in advance.

The School will pay for the Pool Instruction costs.

We will need parent helpers so if you are able to help with the swimming sessions please indicate on the slip below and return to school no later than Friday 21st December.
Yours sincerely,
Mr Mitchinson and Mrs Marron/Mrs Wood
______________________________________________________________________________

I give permission for ___________________________________ Class_______ to take part in the swimming sessions at Whitley Bay Leisure Pool for 12 weeks commencing Wednesday 9th January, 2019.
I can / cannot help with the swimming sessions.

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £______

Signed_________________________________________Parent/Guardian

